
 

 

 

Summer Vacations 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

We hope this message finds you in good health and high spirits. As the academic year progresses towards its 

culmination, we would like to inform you about the upcoming summer holidays for the students of Pre-

Nursery to Class 1. 

 

Summer Holidays Schedule: 

 

Start Date: 23rd May (Thursday)   

End Date: 17th June (Monday) 

 

During this period, there will be no academic sessions, and students are encouraged to enjoy their time off, 

engage in fun activities, and spend quality time with family. 

 

Important Points to Note: 

1. Last Working Day: The last working day before the holidays will be 22nd May, which will be celebrated as 

“Watermelon Day”.  

2. Reopening Date: Classes will resume on 18th June, Tuesday. Please ensure that your child is ready to start 

the new term with renewed energy and enthusiasm. 

3. Summer Homework: Kindly refer to the attached document for the summer homework assignments. 

These activities are designed to keep the children engaged in a productive manner and ensure continuous 

learning. 

4. Safety Precautions: We advise all parents to take necessary precautions to keep their children safe during 

the holidays, especially considering the hot weather conditions. Ensure that they stay hydrated and avoid 

excessive exposure to the sun. 

 

We wish all our students a fun-filled and safe summer break. Looking forward to welcoming them back 

refreshed and ready for the new term. 

 

For any queries or further information, please feel free to contact the school office. 

 

Thank you and warm regards 

 

 

 

            Principal 

  

 

 

 

 

   


